
  

 

  
 

 
April 10, 2015 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

SREP REVISED INVESTMENT PLAN FOR NEPAL 



Proposed Decision 
SREP Revised Investment Plan for Nepal  
 
The SREP Sub-Committee reviewed the SREP Revised Investment Plan for Nepal (March 2015), 
submitted by the Government of Nepal in collaboration with the Asian Development Bank and 
the World Bank Group, and takes note of the updates on the implementation of the projects and 
programs financed by the SREP and the following revisions to the SREP Investment Plan for 
Nepal:  
 

a) Cancelling USD 20 million in SREP funding approved by the Sub-Committee for the 
Nepal SREP Small Hydropower Finance Program (USD 10 million with ADB private 
sector and USD 10 million with IFC); 
 

b) Reallocating the cancelled USD 20 million in SREP funding to the Public and Private 
Partnership for Solar Development to be developed and implemented by ADB public 
sector. 

 
The SREP Sub-Committee endorses the proposed revisions as a basis for the further 
development of the proposed activities for SREP funding.  The Sub-Committee requests ADB to 
work closely with the Government of Nepal to expedite the development of the new program for 
submission to the Sub-Committee for funding approval by the fourth quarter of 2015. 






































